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Julio Becerra grew up in communist Cuba, where he learned chess at 13
years old. With few resources, he got by on talent and one of the few
books that were always available in Cuba, informants, comprehensive
opening updates published three times a year in Yugoslavia. In 1999,
Becerra arrived in Las Vegas for the World Championship. After the
tournament, he decided to stay in America, "I was very privileged in
Cuba because I was a chessplayer. I traveled alone to many countries
and I never stayed, so they had no idea I was thinking about
defecting....I felt that it was my last opportunity and that if I
didn't take it, it would be in my mind my whole life." 



The
period between 1999 and 2005 was difficult for Julio, because as much
as he enjoyed America, he was frustrated at not being able to travel
internationally to play in chess tournaments (he had no American
passport) or to return to Cuba (where he would be arrested.) Since
then, Julio got a greencard and is an official U.S. resident: "I think
that America is the best country in the world cause of the freedom to
travel and live as you want," says Julio, "it's one of my dreams to
play in the Capablanca Memorial in Cuba...it's disgusting that I cannot
return." 



Today, Julio augments his natural talent with disciplined
chess training: "On Monday morning at 9 am, you can find me downloading
last week's games from The Week In Chess." He plays five minute blitz
on the ICC (three minute is too fast to learn, in Julio's opinion) and
studies every game afterwards, anxious to fill any opening holes he
discovers from his blitz sessions.
Julio also teaches in Miami, where he's been living since 2005. He
advises aspiring chessplayers to study Dvoretsky endgame books and to
solve as many puzzles as possible.



Julio Becerra is first board for the Miami Sharks of the U.S. Chess League.
In 2006, he earned the League MVP title over seven other GMs. He won
"Game of the Week" for this powerful, creative victory over
Polish-American GM Pavel Blehm, who was playing for the Baltimore
Kingfishers.
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			GM Julio Becerra
 Rating: 2610

Birthdate: 10-15-1973


Birthplace: Havana, Cuba


Residence: Miami, Florida




Scorecard:


1997- Earned the Grandmaster title 


1995 and 1998-Cuban Champion   


2006 Florida Champion 


2006 U.S. Chess League MVP
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					 US Chess Rated events on ICC!  Click for More Info
	Click to	Go to ICC
	 US Chess Rated events on Chess.com!  Click for More Info
	Click to	Go to Chess.com
	 Need to know your PIN?  You can request to receive it by email at https://secure2.uschess.org/pin-request.php.
	 Reminder:  As of July 1st, 2014, FIDE rated events must follow FIDE rules
	 Thanks to our US Chess Benefactors!
	Bonus Threshold to Increase in Rating System June 1, 2015.
	K-Factor changes in Rating System.
	Interested in being a TD at a US Chess National Event? Click Here!
	US Chess Invitational Requirements 
	Scholastic National Invitational Event and Award Requirements [and World Youth] 
	2018 Selection Policy for International Youth Events
	TD Certification Rules and Rulebook changes updated (pdfs)		US Chess National bidding brochure
	Reports & Standings pages for Grand Prix, JGP, MAP, top players by state, etc.  
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